
Dear Loyal Clients,  

It is with careful thought and consideration that we have decided to close our boarding services effective 

Thursday, June 1st. 

As always, our clients and their pets continue to be our team’s top priority. With that said, we have put 

together a list of trusted facilities in the area for you to reach out to with your upcoming boarding needs: 

Camp Canine 

16677 Racho Blvd, Taylor, MI 48180 

(734) 283-0060 

AAA Boarding 

25280 Pennsylvania Road, Taylor, MI 48180 

(734) 946-5555 

Dix Animal Hospital 

1127 Dix Hwy, Lincoln Park, MI 48146 

(313) 513-8520 

Halliday’s Pet Resort 

12261 Inkster Road, Taylor, MI 48180 

(734) 397-8899 

All American Pet Resorts 

7320 North Haggerty Road, Canton, MI 48187 

(734) 280-3507 

4 Seasons Pet Resort 

12615 Stark Road, Livonia, Michigan 48150 

(734) 744-8062 

Rover Pet Boarding 

 

We would like to thank you for your patience and understanding during this time of transition. If you 

have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us directly at (734) 675-5020.  

Kind Regards,  

Your Veterinary Team at GVH 

 

http://www.campcaninedownriver.com/
https://www.aaapet.com/pet-boarding.html
https://www.dixah.com/site/veterinary-services-lincoln-park/boarding
http://www.hallidayspetresort.com/
https://www.allamericanpetresorts.com/canton/
https://4seasonspetdaycare.com/
https://www.rover.com/

